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April 17, 2023 

 
 
Families, 

  
We can’t believe it’s already the middle of April! We have an update about the building upgrades taking 
place at Bicentennial School. 

 
Thistle Street Side 
 
Construction of the new exterior walls continues. Windows have been installed on the wall facing Thistle 
Street and is watertight. Temporary supports have been removed and interior drywall is complete. 
 
The remaining two walls (facing the quad and the parking lot) have been demolished and the steel frame is 
almost done. 
 
Brick is scheduled to be installed for all three walls later in May. 
 
Victoria Road Side  

 
The pathway from the central side door to the back side door has been installed. Paving and final 
landscaping will happen this Spring and Summer.   

 
As always, classrooms are ready for student learning during these upgrades. Although construction may be 
visible from your child’s classroom, we want to assure you that all work will take place outside of regular 
school hours. 
 
We will continue to provide updates as work progresses.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns about these projects, please contact the HRCE Operations Services 
team at hrceoperations@hrce.ca.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Kavita Khanna 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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